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Grand Junction Road and Montrose Avenue, 
Gepps Cross  
Bicycle and Pedestrian Actuated Crossing 
Early works 

                   

 

 

We are delivering critical road safety upgrades and 
improvements on remote, regional, urban roads, footpaths 
and cycle paths around South Australia.  

The $168 million Road Safety Program is jointly funded by 
the Australian (50%) and South Australian (50%) 
governments over three years. 

What’s happening 
We are installing a new Bicycle and Pedestrian Actuated (push 
button) Crossing (BPAC) on Grand Junction Road, near Montrose 
Avenue, Gepps Cross.   

Service relocation works are now required in preparation for the 
commencement of major works later this year.   

How this affects you 
To keep everyone safe while we undertake these works speed and 
lane restrictions will be in place.  

During work hours Grand Junction Road, westbound, will be reduced 
to two lanes, and the junction of Montrose Avenue and Grand 
Junction Road will be closed to all traffic with local access detours in place for the duration of the project. 
Please plan your trips, observe signage and follow the direction of onsite traffic controllers. 

When 
Monday, 28 April 2025 to 
early May 2025, weather 
permitting   

Hours of work 
Between 9:30am and 
3:30pm  

Where 
Grand Junction Road, 
between Austral Avenue 
and Montrose Avenue, 
Gepps Cross  

More information 
Visit dit.sa.gov.au/RSP 

Email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Safer travel for cyclists 
crossing Grand 
Junction Road 

 

Improved connectivity 
and pedestrian safety 
around Gepps Cross  

We are making it safer and more convenient for 
pedestrians and cyclists to cross Grand 
Junction Road 
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Outside of work hours speed restrictions will be in place throughout the area until all work is complete.   

Pedestrians and cyclists, please be cautious when passing through the area. Some areas may have 
restricted access, with traffic controllers on site to guide you to alternative routes.  

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained. Advance notice will be provided if temporary 
access restrictions are required. 

There may be temporary impacts to bus stops in the area, please check the latest updates on scheduled 
services at www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

More information about the BPAC will be provided later this ahead of construction commencing.  

Thank you for your patience while we undertake these important works. 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/
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